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December 7, 2020 

Hon. Ken Cornell, Chair 
Alachua County Board of County Commissioners 
12 SE 1st Street, 2nd Floor 
Gainesville, FL 32601 

Re: Children’s Trust of Alachua County Annual Report 

Dear Chairman Cornell, 

In accordance with 125.901 Florida Statute, the Children’s Trust of Alachua 
County is pleased to submit the FY2020 Annual Report for your 
consideration. The Trust is proud of the remarkable year of progress, in the 
most challenging time, in support of our children in the county.  

We are in the process of completing the current service provider contracts 
while establishing funding priorities going forward. One priority of note is to 
establish summer programs based on a needs assessment by the Youth 
Development Research-Practice Partnership (YDRPP) of the University of 
Florida. 

As always, we stand ready to answer questions and to engage in our ongoing 
discussions of how we can improve the lives of our children and open up 
opportunities for their futures. 

Sincerely, 

Lee Pinkoson 
Chair 

Copies to: All Alachua County Commissioners
Michele Lieberman, County Manager


